
E-mail from Mark Isherwood AM, 26 June 2012 
 
Dear Darren, 
  
Please note below in your role as Chair of the Public Accounts Committee. 
  
The Committee may wish to invite Dee Valley Builders to provide evidence for its Enquiry into this 
issue. 
  
Please let me know how you intend to proceed with this accordingly. 
  
Thanks 
  
Kind regards 
  
Mark 

 


